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October 5, 2020  9:20 pm 

If anyone in your household has travelled out of the Haíɫzaqv Territory, 
your children must isolate for the full 14 days before they aGend school 
(even if you are an essen,al worker).  

In addi,on, if your child has contact or face-to-face interac,ons with a 
person that should be self-isola,ng, they must isolate for the full 14 
days. This only applies to first contacts with the self-isola,ng person, 
and does not extend to secondary contacts. 

THERE SHOULD BE NO CONTACT WITH ANYONE OUTSIDE YOUR 
HOUSEHOLD WHEN YOU ARE SELF-ISOLATING.  

The School Board’s top priority is to keep everyone safe and to keep our 
school open, with support from our HEOC. 

Ques,ons? Please contact  
Anita (250-957-8150), Haydn (250-505-5714), Irene (778-213-8426) or 
Mike (778-913-0646) 

Be kind, be calm, be safe.   

Ǧiáxšixǎ, BBCS Administra,on  

DefiniLons 
• Contact: Less than 1 metre from the self-isola,ng person  
• First contact: the person who has contact with the self-isola,ng 

person 
• Secondary contact: the first contact who has contact with another 

person


